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since last report, is ready to send away. It is our painful
duty to record the death of Miss H. Hunt, one of our most
earnest, and steady workers. Donations of new and second
hand clothing have been received from many members, to
whom we are very grateful. St. Matthew's Branch.—Work has
being going on steadjly at the meetings every  irsday
morning. The evening meetings are well attended by many
who have no time in the day to devote to Auxiliary work.
During the past winter these meetings have been made more
of the nature of a social gathering, and while most of the
members do the sewing provided for them, others enliven the
evening with music and singing, and thus a very enjoyable
time is spent, and a spirit of sociability and friendliness
fostered. The work done at these meeiings will be sent to
the Rev. J. Tims, for Eagle’s Rib Mission. Two barrels, con-
taining new and partly worn clothing, magazines, remnants
and household furnishings, have been sent, within the last
month, one to Mrs. Grisdale, for missionaries in Rupert’s Land,
and the other to Rev. Malcolm Scott, Vermillion. At the
March quarterly meeting the following moneys were voted:
Algoma Relief Fund, $25; St. Paul’s Industrial School, Mid-
dlechurch, $30; Zenana Mission, $zc; Bishop of New
Westminster, for Indian Hospital, $20; For salary of Chinese
Missionary, $10. St. Michael’s.—One barrel sent in March
to Elkhorn Indian Home. The quarterly meeting has been
unavoidably postponed. The junior branci meets regularly,
and takes great interest in the work. They are working for
Indian children. St. Peter's.—Monthly sewing meetings held
regularly. A missionary meeting was held Feb. 18th, at which
the Lord Bishop of the Diocese gave a most interesting ad-
dress. Two new members have joined. The children are
collecting for missions during Lent. Trinity.—Eight dollars
have been sent to the Algoma Relief Fund,

" RiceMOND AND MELBOURNE.—Enjoyed a visit from Bishop
 and Mrs. Sillitoe. The former addressed a missionary meeting,
and the latter a gatbering of the Wom.a’s Auxiliary Members,
both were much appreciated. This Branch gave $15 for the




